## Our Lady of the Lake Church Our Lady of the Lake Regional Catholic School

1037 West Houghton Lake Drive ~ PO Box 800 Prudenville, MI 48651



May 31, 2024

Dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ,

It has become more and more apparent that a faith-based education is a priority for families as is evidenced by the continued increase in enrollment at Our Lady of the Lake Regional Catholic School (OLLRCS). Your prayers and continued financial support truly do make a difference!

This year we approached 100 students and anticipate surpassing this number to be enrolled for the 2024-2025 school year. We are proud of this growth and will anticipate a budget to care for our existing students and the growth that God bestows on us. What we have been able to accomplish to help bring about the Kingdom of God, could not have been done without you and we ask for your continued blessings.

Catholic schools teach about the Catholic Faith while promoting academic excellence and fostering Christian service, leadership, and the development of personal character. By providing a safe faith-filled environment and ensuring academic excellence that is fully accredited, educators can nurture the whole child. We are grateful for our dedicated teachers and volunteers who continue to provide high-quality instruction and an innovative curriculum. A unique aspect at OLLRCS are our multi-age classrooms where children are grouped according to their academic accomplishments rather than strictly by their age. This allows each child to advance according to their personal abilities.

## Please join us in our continuing fundraising events and activities, including:

- ➤ GALA on Saturday, September 21st "Under the Northern Lights" is this year's theme; more information will be available soon
- ➤ CASH RAFFLE drawing on Sunday, November 17th The big cash raffle drawing will occur at 10:20 AM after Mass; up to three \$5,000 winners will be drawn

Please support Our Lady of the Lake Regional Catholic School with your financial gift today. Thank you for caring about our children and know that you are indeed making a positive difference in their lives. Your prayers and continued blessings to assist in the operation of our Catholic school are deeply appreciated.

God's Blessings

Fr. Peter Eke, Pastor

Dr. Dave Hock Pastoral Council Chairperson

Mrs. Michelle L. Johnson, Principal

Michelle L. Johnson

Ms. Dawn LaCasse, Finance Council Chairperson

Phone: 989.366.5533 (Church) 989.366.5592 (School) Fax: 989.366.1348 Email: ollsc@ollrcs.org Website: www.ollrcs.org Facebook: @ourladyofthelakeprudenville